
Notice of Community Meeting 
 
There will be a presentation at De Anza College in 
Cupertino, CA to present information on its Measure C 
Program to the public at a community meeting to be 
held: 
 
Tuesday, May 13, 2008 
 
7 p.m. in Room 115 of the Kirsch Center for 
Environmental Studies (adjacent to the college’s south 
entrance on McClellan Road) 
 
The Measure C Program contains a series of renovations, 
small cap and maintenance projects in addition to one 
new building. This program is based on the De Anza 
College 2007 Facilities Master Plan that was prepared 
to provide guidance to future campus development. The 
addendum environmental impact report associated with 
this work will also be discussed. 
 
See http://facilities.fhda.edu/stories/storyReader$128 
for the 2007 Facilities Master Plan and Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (copies for viewing also 
available in the campus library) 


